Cub News 11/13/15

By Mr. Ryan Lamb and students

This week we have been finishing our vent for the Plasmacam. It
allows us to collect the scrap and debris. Also it allows us to collect all the
toxic fumes that the plasma cutter puts off. We rigged it up so none of the
sparks could be sucked up into the vent and cause a fire. It also has a tray
SO we can open it up and clean it weekly. We are also about done with our
prototype chicken grill. We also have been cutting out Christmas
Ornaments to sell to help get some profit.

The past couple of weeks have been stressful to get what we need
done with the amount of time we have each day. Some of the students will
stay after school to help finish an assignment or work on the grill. We're
making progress with everything.

We want to make a huge thank you to KOEHLER for all that they
have donated to us for our projects. It means a lot to us that they have
been so generous to our cause.



The vent that’ll help us collect all the slag and debris.



The outlines of our Christmas ornaments.



The bandsaw has been to work for the past couple of weeks. We’re so
proud of what it has done for us.



One of the parts for the chicken grill.



Us in our jumpsuits. ASIN Chemical helped us purchase these by ordering
and by paying for most of the price. They are 100% cotton so they
shouldn’t catch fire.



